September 21st, 2009
Re: Letter of Recommendation for Wei Dan
Dear LiSUM team,
I am writing this recommendation in support of Miss Wei Dan, my student in my International Law class, to your exchange program in International Law. As her professor I have seen Wei improv herself in many ways so I strongly feel that Miss. Wei is a well-qualified student and will do her best at the host school as she has done in ours. 

Miss Wei always shows great interest in International Law. Judging from her performance in class, I believe she is a student with a passion for knowledge and can think independently since her questions are often very unique and thoughtful. She is also very careful and pays much attention to detail, which can be seen from her papers.
In terms of her work in the Student Union, Miss Wei shows a good public speaking capability and the ability to work in teams. In their activities she once worked as the host of a lecture and another time as the liaison between a law firm and her department and she performed very well in that role. These are all important qualities when joining overseas study, adapting quickly and succeeding.

Another important reason I recommend Miss Wei is her potential. I believe that to study International Law requires an international view, which is critical to gain as early as possible. Miss Wei is now in her second year of Law study, if she could make good use of the chance to study in EU countries and form a global view this early, it will be a great benefit in her future and give her an international angle from which to study International and other legal studies.
I believe Miss. Wei is qualified to join the program and she is a student with great potential. I recommend Miss Wei to your program without hesitation.

Sincerely,

Wang Mei Li
Professor of International Law
Southwest University of Political Science and Law
Email: wangmeili@supsl
